Roosevelt Elementary School

410 W. Seventh St. BLUE DEVILS Eric M. Jones, Principal
McDonald, OH 44437

(330) 530.8051 ext. 2 phone ’\ /: Mary Kay Skufca, Secretary
(330) 530.7033 fax
www.mcdonald.k12.o0h.us

March 21, 2024
Re: Notification Regarding Health Education Curriculum

Dear Parent / Guardian:

Background Information:
Effective April 4, 2023, Ohio law requires the McDonald Local School District to provide age-appropriate instruction in child

sexual abuse prevention, dating violence prevention, and sexual violence prevention as part of its health education curriculum.
Specifically, the District is required to provide students in grades K-6, developmentally appropriate instruction in child sexual
abuse prevention. Further, the District is also required to provide students in grades 7-12 with developmentally appropriate
instruction in dating violence and sexual violence prevention.

Program Materials and Resources:

The McDonald Local Schools respects the rights of parents and guardians to make decisions regarding their child’s education.
As such, and upon request, you may examine the materials associated with your child’s instruction in child sexual abuse
prevention, dating violence prevention, and/or sexual violence prevention as part of the District’s health education curriculum.
If you would like to request such materials, please contact Mr. Jones at 330-530-8051.

Also, the materials are available for view on the McDonald Local Schools website

(https://www.medonald.k12.oh.us/Frins[ awMaterials.aspx).

Please feel free to look these materials over as well as the link for the “Parent Training” portion that comes with the program.
The link and password are provided below.

https://childluresprevention.com/parent-training-modules/ the password is 4par3nts.

Out-Out Option:
Please note that, upon written request, your child may be excused from receiving instruction in child sexual abuse prevention,

dating violence prevention, and/or sexual violence prevention. If you wish to excuse your child, please complete and submit the
enclosed Parent/Guardian Opt-Out Form to Mr. Jones on or before April 3, 2024.

If you have any additional questions or concerns regarding your child’s instruction in child sexual abuse prevention, dating
violence prevention, or sexual violence prevention as required by Ohio law, please don’t hesitate to contact my office directly.

Sincerely,

Mn. Eric M. %am
Mr. Eric M. Jones

Encl:  Parent/Guardian Opt-Out Form
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